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Nicola Gunn

From: NICKY DONNELLY <nickydonnelly@btinternet.com>

Sent: 30 October 2018 09:50

To: planning

Cc: Barbara Green CPC

Subject: FAO ADAM BIRKETT RE 3/2018/0715

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

 

Dear Mr Birkett 

 

The Chipping Parish Council met last night as we discussed the application by Mr Wright 3/2018/0715 to 

have a variation on condition 14 to increase the number of days from 90 to 180. 

 

Chipping Parish Council do not agree with the request to increase the number of days and believe the 

existing limit of 90 days is adequate. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Donnelly 

 

Chair Chipping Parish Council 


